GREATER ST. LOUIS DAFFODIL SOCIETY
MINUTES OF MEETING FEBRUARY 26, 2023

The meeting was called to order at 2:45pm by President Vaughn Meister. The business meeting was
preceded by Cindy Haeffner’'s presentation on using native plants in landscaping.

Treasurer’'s Report—Peter McAdams submitted a report stating we had $509.50 income this year from
label sales and dues. We currently have about $16,000 in our bank account. Joy
Haeffner will perform an audit of books. $1200 is allocated for bulb exchange later this year.

Minutes of July 23, 2022 were approved as distributed.

Old Business

Nominating Committee—submitted slate of officers Brenda VanBooven for Vice-President, Linda York for
Secretary, Judy Graman, Su-Li Cheng Fok, Gary Knehans for Board Members. Peter McAdams moved to
accept the slate of officers, Pam Hardy seconded. Slate of officers approved unanimously.

By-law review—Vaughn Meister and Cindy Haeffner will review.

Daffodil Show—March 31-April 1 will be at First Free Church 1375 Carman Rd 63021. The theme is
“Celebrating the colors of daffodils in song”. Cindy Haeffner and Gary Knehans are co-chairs. Kim
Peterson is Design chair. Need volunteers to assist with set up beginning 1200 on Thurs Mar 30th. We
are hiring boys from church to assist with this. The staging of displays will also be on 3/30. Cindy Haeffner
will again provide learning experience for youth to make flower arrangement to take home. This activity
also serves as good public relations for our group.

New Business
Fall bulb sale—Will be at Greentree Festival third weekend in Sep. Will dig bulbs at Jason Delaney’s
sometimes in June. Treasurer received check for $35 from Brent and Becky’s for bulb sale.

Meeting adjourned at 3:35 pm.

Respectfully submitted,
Linda York, Secretary



